
EAP Ready to Assist Members
Impacted  by  UNC-Charlotte
Campus Shooting

The recent tragedy that occurred on campus at the University
of North Carolina Charlotte has affected many people in our
city and local communities. Some of our members may have been
impacted by the shooting and need someone to reach out to for
assistance and/or resources.

There is also a considerable amount of stress in the workplace
right now due to our contract negotiations.

Please be aware that your EAP Committee is here to help.
Contact information for our two local EAP chairs is below.
Feel free to reach out to either of them for any reason. They
are here for you!

District 142: Paul Shultz  704-907-3563   pm.shultz@att.net

District 141: Chris Davis  704-572-4859   Chrisx1959@yahoo.com
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